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POWER BLACKOUTS - COWARAMUP-MARGARET RIVER AREA 

842. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Energy:   

(1) How many blackouts or faults have there been in the Cowaramup-Margaret River areas in the past 
12 months?   

(2) On what dates have these faults occurred and for how long have the disruptions been?    

(3) What was the cause of the disruptions?   

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
I thank Hon Barry House for some notice of the question.  I regret that it has not been possible to provide a 
response in the time available.  I ask the honourable member to place the question on notice.   
 


